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I’m writing to voice my support for measure HB 5201 to fund the new Hillsboro Hops 

stadium.  The Hops are such a huge part of our community.  Please do the right thing 

and find a way to pass the measure.  It will be a great way to put our tax dollars to 

work and support the economic growth of the area. 


